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                          SUPPORT for the Resolution (Bonin-Koretz-O’Farrell) 
                          to oppose AB57 (Quirk), relative to the Regulation of 
                          Wireless Telecommunications Facilities. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
June 18, 2015 
 

 
Via email 
Council President Herb Wesson, Chair 
Members of the Rules, Elections, and Intergovernmental Relations Committee  
 
 
 
Honorable Councilmembers Wesson, Huizar, and LaBonge: 
 
While wireless telecommunications facilities provide a needed service, over many years the Old Granada 
Hills Residents’ Group (OGHRG) has advocated for more comprehensive local regulations of these 
facilities in the public right of way (see OGHRG letters posted to CF# 09-2645). 
 
By a unanimous vote, the Board of Directors of the OGHRG respectfully requests your 
SUPPORT for Councilmember Bonin’s motion/resolution as we fully agree that AB 57 would 
negatively impact the ability of cities throughout the state to regulate the placement of wireless 
telecommunications facilities within their jurisdiction. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 

       
 
 

Dave Beauvais, President          Maria Fisk, Board Member 
Old Granada Hills Residents’ Group          Old Granada Hills Residents’ Group 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
Cc: Councilmember Mitchell Englander. 


